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SALINE COUNTY LAUNCHES REDESIGNED WEBSITE

The Saline County Government launched a new website on April 27%", 2016 where residents, businesses
and visitors can find the latest details concerning operations of the county and information regarding
county departments and events.

The new website, www.salinecounty.org , features pages on the services of each division of the County
Government, such as Assessor, County Judge, Circuit Clerk, County Clerk, Collector, Circuit and District
Courts. The website also includes information on various services that the County Government offers,
including veteran’s services, recycling, elections and voting and passports.

“We are pleased to unveil the enhanced website resource to the citizens of Saline County. The new site
uses a content management system which allows county officials to update the site as often as needed.
It allows us to inform the public of special events, holiday closings and any changes in the workings of
our offices,” stated Jeff Arey, Saline County Judge.

Other features of the website include:

Alert Notifications — allows the public to sign up for alert notifications from Saline County via text or
email —including calendar updates, news postings and special alerts, as needed.

Calendar — allows the public to find information about county events, meetings, and office closings.
Social Media Links — allows the public to follow Saline County on Facebook, Twitter and YouTube.

“Not only does the site have enhanced functionality, it also provides a more professional image for the
Saline County Government,” said Connie Curry, Public Information Specialist.

Brooks Jeffrey Marketing, Inc. of Mountain Home, Arkansas, designed, developed and provides hosting
for the Saline County website. Founded in 1984, Brooks Jeffrey is a full-service marketing and
communications firm serving clients locally and throughout the United States, specializing in law
enforcement and government website solutions.

For more information on the enhanced Saline County website, please visit www.salincounty.org; contact
Connie Curry by phone at 501-303-5729 or connie.curry@salinecounty.org.

We hope you enjoy exploring our new site.
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